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Over the last several weeks, various government agencies and the Congress have taken
numerous steps to help restore normal functioning to the U.S. credit markets.  These steps



include, among others, enactment of the Emergency Economic Stabilization Act of 2008,
establishment of various funding or lending facilities, and adoption of several new
guarantee programs.

To assist members in keeping track of these government efforts, the Institute has prepared
the attached reference list.  The list is organized by government agency/branch and covers
the primary actions taken since September 1.  The list will be posted on the Institute’s
public website and updated periodically.

 

Rochelle L. Antoniewicz
Senior Economist

Rachel H. Graham
Senior Associate Counsel

Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and

should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.

https://icinew-stage.ici.org/pdf/23023.pdf

